
 

 
 
Dear Lake Mary Little League Families, 

 

We hope everyone is staying safe and healthy. 

 

I am writing to announce that Lake Mary Little League has opened registration for the Fall 2020 Baseball 

and Softball Season.  The league was able to attain some savings from the cancellation of the previous 

Spring Season and the Board of Directors have approved a reduced registration fee for this season.  The 

registration fee for the Fall season has been set at $145, which is a $30 savings from the previous 

season.  You can visit the LMLL website or click on the following link to register your player for the Fall 

Season.  

 

https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=728580 

 

Moving forward, we are monitoring the COVID-19 situation and will be implementing procedures and 

regulations for our games and practices to provide a safe and healthy environment for our players, 

volunteers, and families.  We will be working with the City of Lake Mary to follow all applicable social 

distancing guidelines from Little League International, the CDC, the State of Florida, and Seminole 

County.  Our foremost goal will be to conduct this season in the safest manner possible.   

 

We are still finalizing the schedule for the Fall, however we anticipate assessments occurring the second 

week of August with team selections and pre-season practices following soon afterwards.  We have 

tentatively scheduled the first games to begin on September 12th with the season concluding by 

November 20th.  Should the COVID situation change before the start of the season, we are prepared to 

issue refunds if the season is cancelled or postponed due to directives from State and/or local 

governments. 

 

Should you have any questions regarding registration, please contact our player agents as follows: 

 

Baseball Player Agent: Evan Gerking - evangerking@gmail.com 

 

Softball Player Agent: John DeStefano - jdestefano041010@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for being a part of Lake Mary Little League and we hope you and your family continue to stay 

safe and healthy. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ben Bartlett 

President - Lake Mary Little League 

 
 


